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Introduction 

Maratha Mandir’s Babasaheb Gawde Institute of Management Studies (MMBGIMS) invited 

four esteemed alumni to conduct the Final Project Viva Voce for the Batch of 2023–2025 on 

5th April 2025. This initiative aimed to enhance alumni engagement and strengthen students' 

practical and corporate knowledge 

Objective of the Event 

• To foster active alumni involvement in academic activities, especially in evaluating 

students' domain knowledge through project vivas. 

• To provide students with exposure to real-time industry expectations and feedback. 

• To encourage a culture of constructive evaluation by experienced professionals who 

understand both academic frameworks and corporate requirements. 

• To build lasting professional networks between current students and alumni. 

 Alumni Participants and Their Designation 

Name Batch Current Designation 

Mr. Sanket Mhatre 2015–2017 Branch Manager, Capci Global Housing Finance 

Mr. Amol Kale 2006–2008 Assistant Branch Manager, SVC Bank 

Mr. Rahul Sawant 2015–2017 HR Manager, WOK 

Mr. Bhushan Patil 2015–2017 Business Process Lead, Tata Consultancy Services 

Each student was assigned to an alumni panel member based on their area of specialization to 

ensure relevant evaluation and feedback. 

Learning Outcomes & Feedback Highlights 

The event proved to be highly beneficial, as students gained valuable insights into applying 

theoretical knowledge in real-world scenarios, improved their communication and 

presentation skills, and understood industry expectations better. The alumni shared their 

career journeys, motivating students toward excellence. Feedback from both alumni and 

students highlighted the event’s success in bridging the gap between academia and industry. 

Alumni appreciated the opportunity to contribute to their alma mater’s academic process and 

suggested more frequent interactions, including mentorship and networking opportunities. 

The students found the experience enriching, with many expressing how the alumni’s 

approachable demeanor made the environment comfortable for meaningful discussions. 

Overall, this initiative successfully strengthened the relationship between alumni and the 

institute, and MMBGIMS is committed to continuing such activities to promote industry-

academic integration and holistic student development. 

 



 


